
#CyberSafeMumbai Campaign

As per the guidelines of the Western Cyber Cell, Mumbai- BKC, an public act was conducted in
the premises of Sardar Patel College of Engineering by the Mumbai Police-Cyber Cell on the
crucial topic “Awareness on Cyber Security” under the campaign of #CyberSafeMumbai on
Thursday, 15th of December 2022.

The event started at 1:00 p.m. with the arrival of Insp. Ajay Patil and team along with the group
of the artists that performed the act. A team of two students from the Student Council, SPCE
went to the campus gate to receive the Mumbai Police team and introduced them to the
respective college authorities, Dr. M. M. Murudi, Principal and Dr. Shyamlee Solanki,
Chairperson, Student Welfare Committee.

After final checks of the mics and speakers, and with an audience of over 100 students from first
and second year the performance act by the Mumbai Police team was started at 1:20 p.m. at
the entrance of the Sardar Patel College of Engineering. First there was an introduction speech
on how everything that uploads on the internet can be used against the victim by the hackers,
then an eloquent and detailed yet concise act was performed by their team which brushed over
the topics of OTP fraud, Use of Social Media, Electrical Fraud, Loan Fraud App, Matrimonial
Fraud and various other types of cyber crimes. After which they went further to explain how to
download a document through their official website- www.quickhealfoundation.org, which
contained all the safety rules and regulations for cyber security and the event ended on a high
note.
A vote of thanks was given by Vedant Khandekar, Sports Secretary of the college and followed
by the feedback taken by Mumbai Police of the students present. The event was successfully
executed and the Mumbai police team left the college campus at 2:10 p.m.
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